Subject: Planning Applications 18/00115/FUL

Further to the above planning application, Cropton Parish Council have no objections to
the application but would like to comment. In view of the information supplied by

Mr Robert Aconley, all points raised should be considered before a final decision is made
regarding this application.

Regards

Richard Maher
Cropton Parish Council



